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Dear Parent/Carer 
  

Thank you for your ongoing support with our measures to reduce transmission of Covid-19 in the College 

community.  

Covid-19 measures 

Thank you for continuing to equip your child/children with a face covering to wear at College and on their 

journeys to and from College, and for reinforcing with them the importance of this measure. 

We are regularly reviewing our risk management approaches and are closely monitoring CO2 levels across 

the site to ensure good air flow.  

Testing 

It was very pleasing to see an increase in the responses submitted using ALIS – we had 62% of the student 

population recording results yesterday.   

Please remember that the majority of recent confirmed positive cases are asymptomatic; please do 

continue to regularly test your child and notify us of any positive results or suspected cases (via 

attendance@lvc.org).   

• If your child has Covid-19 symptoms (new, persistent cough, raised temperature or change/loss of 
taste or smell) then please arrange a PCR test and self-isolation for your child.  

• If your child is identified a close contact (including household) with a confirmed case then please 
arrange a PCR test. If their PCR test comes back negative, please continue with daily LFT tests for 
the duration of the case’s isolation period.  

Please do remember to notify of us all PCR results – positive or negative. 

 Current cases 

Unfortunately, we have seen our positive cases double over the weekend.   Please find a summary of our 

current cases below.   

·         Year 7  7 positive PCR and 6 suspected cases 
·         Year 8  3 positive PCR and 3 suspected cases 
·         Year 9  5 positive PCR and 4 suspected cases 
·         Year 10 1 positive PCR and 4 suspected cases 
·         Year 11 1 suspected case 
·         Staff  3 positive PCR and 3 suspected cases. 

  

mailto:attendance@lvc.org


 

Linton Village College Cambridge Road, Linton, Cambridge, CB21 4JB 

 Tel: 01223 891233   Email: lintonvc@lvc.org   Web: www.lvc.org  

Principal: Helena Marsh MEd 

 

                                            

Due to the increase in positive results we are sending out targeted letters advising some groups to get PCR 

tests as a precautionary measure.  Please keep an eye out for these.  

Vaccination 

Remember if your child is eligible for the vaccination, but has not yet had it, you can book this using the 

following link:  Book or manage a coronavirus (COVID-19) vaccination – NHS (www.nhs.uk).  

Thank you, once again, for your understanding during this time.  

Yours faithfully 

  

Tim Darby 

Deputy Principal 

Linton Village College 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/coronavirus-vaccination/book-coronavirus-vaccination/

